
 

WEEK 3 

Welcome to week 3! 
 
Last Friday, the College assembled to welcome in the 2024 school year as well as see the year 12 
students receive their leadership badge. Thank you to the staff and students of the music ministry 
group for leading the congregation in beautiful song. The Psalm was beautifully proclaimed by 
year 12 student Evie Ward. 
 
Ensemble enrolments are still open for students wishing to join one of the many instrumental 
music ensembles we offer here at the college. 
To enrol in ensembles, please click HERE and fill in the online enrolment form. 
The ensemble timetable for 2024 can be found HERE. 
 
The TCC Music Workshop will be held in Week 5, Friday 24 – Saturday 25 February. More detailed 
information will be emailed out to parents shortly. Please contact the music department if you 
do not receive any information or if you have any questions. 
 
The first TCC / Parish Mass will be on Saturday 10 February 6pm. All are most welcome to attend. 
The Music Ministry group will be there to lead the congregation in beautiful song. If you would 
like to be a member of the Music Ministry Group, please join us for rehearsal every Wednesday 
during first break in OL2. 
 

 
Miss Celeste Hack  
Instrumental Music + Cultural Coordinator  
 

 

Cultural Date Claimers.  
10 February  TCC / Parish Mass 

16 February   Bishops Inservice Day (Pupil Free Day)  

22 February   CQ Inter-School Chess Competition   

23 – 24 February    TCC Music Workshop  

9 March   TCC / Parish Mass + Elevate Youth Mass 

22 – 24 March  SHEP Middle School 

28 March   Term 1 Complete 

15 April   Term 2 Commence 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sCcdw6dYO0eVAv--DV-2cGW0Wv4hVrxNvAFfbhuTXHRUNlVYVU9CNktKTUU4TlZUNENRR1JaT0wzRS4u
https://www.tccr.com.au/_files/ugd/49612b_31a7666b468d4acda351981a1548bccb.pdf

